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September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
On Tuesday 5th October Miss Milligan’s Class will be walking around the local area. We will be 
looking at different human and physical features within Two Gates with a focus on different types 
of buildings. We will be taking photos to use in our following lessons where we will be producing 
maps of our local area.   
 
We will leave school at 9am and will return by 10am.  
 
Please can you make sure your child is wearing suitable footwear for walking and has a waterproof 
coat.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
The Y1/2 Team 
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